
Dear Parents 
Advent has begun and it has been a busy few weeks at St. 
Ignatius. 5L shared the importance of this special preparation 
time in their assembly on Thursday. 

This half term we had Anti-
Bullying Week. We all wore 
odd socks to support the 
theme of 'All Different, All 
Equal'. Year 5 and 6 took part 
in a drama  workshop 
thinking about the importance 
of kindness and friendship.
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Ping Pong Team 
We had a wonderful 
experience playing 
Ping Pong. We 
came third! 

Spurs 
Tournament 
Next week our 
school is taking part 
in a football 
tournament hosted 
by Spurs. 

Nativity 
Our Nativity will be 
on the 19th and 
20th of December. 
More details to 

LUNCHES 
We were delighted to 

see the healthy packed 
lunches at school. 

1
REMINDERS 

Continue to sign the 
reading records five 

times a week.

2
CORE LEARNING 

We are learning how 
manners are important. 

3
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St. Ignatius News 
We believe in our PEARL values of PRAYER, EQUALITY, 

ACHIEVEMENT, RESPECT and LOVE.

Theatre at St. Ignatius 
On the 12th of December we are very lucky to 
have actors and performers coming all the way 
from William Shakespeare’s Globe on the South 
Bank. They will be coming to our school to 
perform the pantomime ‘Beauty and the Beast’.
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WEEKLY REFLECTION 
Heavenly Father, As we begin this Advent, give light to our eyes and 
and peace to our hearts. May the Lord find us watching and waiting 
in joy when He comes.  Amen.

Date Who What

Tuesday 5th December Year 4 Trip to Bruce Castle

Wednesday 6th December Year 6 Trip to Natural History Museum

Wednesday 13th December Whole School Christmas dinner for pupils

Thursday 14th December Key stage 2 parents Advent service

 Friday 15th December Whole school Christmas jumper day

Are you applying for 
Reception places? 
If you are thinking about applying for a 
reception place for 2018 please make sure 
you have applied by the 15th of January 
2018. Further information can be found out 
by asking at the office or emailing admin@st-
igs.haringey.sch.uk  

Healthy Eating Workshops 
Year 5 have been involved in some healthy eating 
workshops. They have learnt there are 36 chicken fast 
food shops within a 1 mile radius of our school. The 
idea of the workshops was to help the older children to 
think about making their own more healthy snacks 
when they get home after school. 

Nut-free School 
Any packed lunch children who would like to change to 
a hot meal for the winter months please contact the 
main office. We are now a NUT-FREE school. 
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